
 
 
 

TOWN OF SUPERIOR 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
Please take notice that at a regular meeting on Monday, February 27, 2017 at 7:00 p.m., or as 
soon thereafter as possible, at the Superior Town Hall, 124 E. Coal Creek Drive, Superior, 
Colorado the Superior Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing to consider easement 
vacation requests within Lots 3A & 3B, Block 1, Marshall Road Right-of-Way and Tract B in 
the Superior Town Center.  This request involves four easement vacations. Three easements are 
related to utility and storm water provisions. The fourth easement relates to a public trail. All 
four easements were designed with the first Planned Development (PD) design for the Town 
Center in 2012 and are not necessary for the current PD design. 
 
Plans are available for review at Town Hall during regular business hours and will also be posted 
on the Town’s website at http://superiorcolorado.gov/ prior to the scheduled meeting.  
 
Phyllis L. Hardin, Town Clerk  
 

http://superiorcolorado.gov/

